
Dear WIPO colleague, 
 
Thank you for the invite to submit updated information pursuant to the thirty-third session of the 
Standing Committee on the Law of Patents (SCP). 
 
We would like to submit updated information on Re-examination Systems (wipo.int) and Submission 
of Information by Third Parties (wipo.int), in particular we seek your help to delete the liner “This will 
come into force on 1 October 2021” in the second paragraph, and add a liner “The above entered 
into force on 1 October 2021” at the end of both documents. 
 
Please let us know if you need more information.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Huang Qinyi | Senior Assistant Director 
 

Registries of Patents, Designs & Plant Varieties 
 

 

https://www.wipo.int/scp/en/revocation_mechanisms/reexamination/index.html
https://www.wipo.int/scp/en/revocation_mechanisms/third_party/index.html
https://www.wipo.int/scp/en/revocation_mechanisms/third_party/index.html

